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Medi-Cal Eligibility Division Information Letter No.: I 10-01 
 
TO:  ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS 

ALL COUNTY PICKLE COORDINATORS 
 
SUBJECT: SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY INCOME/STATE 

SUPPLEMENTARY PROGRAM (SSI/SSP) RECIPIENTS 
DISCONTINUED EFFECTIVE JANUARY 2010 
(LYNCH V. RANK) – 503 LEADS 
REF: Pickle Handbook, 503 Leads, Section 3, Pages 3-1  
through 3-3 

 
The 503 leads file report contains the names and addresses of Medi-Cal 
beneficiaries who have been discontinued from SSI/SSP due to receiving a  
Title II Social Security cost of living (COLA) increase.  There will be no Title II 
COLA in 2010; as a result there will be no January 2010 503 leads list provided 
to the counties.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Harold Higgins at (916) 552-9522 
or email HHiggins@dhcs.ca.gov.  
 
Original Signed By:  
 
René Mollow, MSN, RN, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Division 
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